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Folks, 
  
I've have just become aware of the proposed new peer review regulations of  your Office. As a scientist, I 
believe that they have many problems, and should  not be adopted. The Office of Management and Budget 
should withdraw the proposed  Bulletin and engage the scientific community in an open, 
transparent process  to discuss the need and structure of peer review in regulatory science. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
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